
Best Practices 

+ Have all students create a College Board account

+ To prevent the development of duplicate accounts, ensure

students use a standard naming convention and easy to

remember password (e.g. date of birth and school mascot)

+ Make sure all students have a Khan Academy account

+ Have students download the Daily Practice for the New SAT

App to their smartphone

+ Promote consistent practice (recommended minimum 30

minutes a day, two times a week)

+ Determine an implementation approach

 Direct to Students

 Via College-Access or Community-Based Organization, during school or

after school

 Via School Staff, during school or after school


